
New skills for emerging industries - national IT retraining programme 

 

With the awarding of certificates to participants who completed the entire training program, which 

was organized on Friday, June 2, 2023, at the Mathematical Institute SANU in Niš, the project entitled 

New skills for emerging industries - national IT retraining programme was successfully implemented. 

The project was implemented by the Mathematical Institute of the Serbian Academy of Sciences and 

Arts in cooperation with the Office of the Government of the Republic of Serbia, the Ministry of Labour, 

Employment, Veterans and Social Affairs, the Office for Information Technologies and eGovernment 

and the United Nations Development Program (UNDP). 

The members of the team that implemented this project under the leadership of Dr. Lazar 

Velimirović are: Dr. Petar Vranić, Dr. Dušan Tatić, Jelena Velimirović, prof. Dr. Milan Gocić, Andrija 

Đurišić and Milica Ranitović. 

 

 

With the successful completion of this project, the labor market has become richer for 20 Java 

programmers. 

 

 


